
Facility Construction Project Photos – September 2024 

3 | P a g e  
 

#2016 ARCO AREA WATER AND SEWER EXTENSION (99% - OCTOBER 2024) 

 

 

1. Northbound view of the project site showing the construction activities near 33705 Hardee Avenue. 
2. Jerry Duncan (PCD Inspector) inspected the new manhole at the intersection of 7th & Hardee Ave. 
3. UWS Crew Members performing QA/QC of MH inverts before installation on 3705 Hardee Ave. 
4. UWS Crew Members providing advance notification to the residents at 3708 Hardee Avenue.  


